
DATE:  May 17, 2022

TOPIC: Parking Lot Gates Throughout the District

PREPARED BY: Jim Caldwell and Courtney Whited

Recommended for:

☒ Action

☒ Discussion

☒ Information

Purpose/Background:

There are five gates located in Rutledge Hall and Lincoln Hall’s parking lot/driveway areas.

Administration secured a quote from The Fence Store to change out the 4 triangular-shaped

gates to match the safer, rectangular gates.

Fiscal Impact:

$5,975.00

Recommendation:

The Facilities Committee concurs with the Administration to recommend to the Board of

Education to accept this proposal from The Fence Store for four parking lot (4) gates in the

amount of $5,975 to be installed before winter 2022.


